
From: Godfrey, Rob <RobGodfrey@gov.sc.gov>
To: Becker, DerrecDBecker@emd.sc.gov
CC: Patel, SwatiSwatiPatel@gov.sc.gov

Schimsa, RebeccaRebeccaSchimsa@gov.sc.gov
Adams, ChaneyChaneyAdams@gov.sc.gov
Symmes, BrianBrianSymmes@gov.sc.gov

Date: 10/11/2016 3:55:41 PM
Subject: Re: Revised draft

If these facts are accurate and becca and Swati are good, please format this in one of our releases 
and let it go  

Rob Godfrey
Office of Gov. Nikki Haley

On Oct 11, 2016, at 3:51 PM, Becker, Derrec <DBecker@emd.sc.gov> wrote:


President Declares Disaster for State of South Carolina and 13 
Counties
 
COLUMBIA, S.C. (Tuesday, October 11, 2016) – In response to Governor Nikki Haley’s request, 
President Barack Obama declared a major disaster  exists in the State of South Carolina and ordered 
Federal aid to supplement state and local recovery efforts in 13 counties most severely affected by 
Hurricane Matthew.
 
The FEMA Public Assistance program helps reimburse local governments, state agencies, eligible 
private non-profit organizations and electric co-operatives for certain expenses they incurred. Federal 
disaster aid is not available for individual residents at this time.
 
On October 10, Governor Haley formally requested a disaster declaration from the White House for 
Beaufort, Berkeley, Charleston, Colleton, Darlington, Dillon, Dorchester, Florence, Georgetown, Horry, 
Jasper, Marion, and Williamsburg counties.  Her request followed an assessment of damages by 
representatives of the South Carolina Emergency Management Division, the Federal Emergency 
Management Agency, affected electric co-operatives, and local and municipal governments.
 
As emergency managers assess the damage caused by Hurricane Matthew, FEMA could determine 
that additional counties are eligible to receive federal assistance.
 
Under the Public Assistance Program, state and affected local governments are eligible to apply for 
federal funding to pay 75 percent of the approved costs for debris removal and emergency services 
related to the storm. The division of the remaining 25 percent will be determined later.  More 
information about this program can be found here.
 
The declaration also makes cost-shared funding available to the state for approved projects that reduce 
- or mitigate - future disaster risks.  Funds under this program will be available to state agencies, local 
governments, and certain non-profit organizations only. A wide variety of potential projects is eligible.
 
The S.C. Emergency Management Division will explain procedures for requesting assistance at a 
series of applicant briefings at locations to be announced shortly in the affected areas.
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-END-
 
 
Derrec Becker
Public Information Officer
South Carolina Emergency Management Division
Mobile: 803.530.2193 | Office: 803.737.8500
Online: scemd.org  |  Social: @SCEMD
Skype: SCEmergency

 
"South Carolina's emergency management program minimizes loss of life and property damage from all-
hazard incidents."
 

http://www.scemd.org/
http://www.twitter.com/SCEMD

